
 

 

 
 
 
29 September 2023 
 
 

Brighton Training Centre Construction Works 
 

Return to Stables 
 

 
Construction works are coming to conclusion in front of the stable blocks at Brighton Training Centre. 
 
During the works horses have moved on occasion to alternate stables as needed from time to time. 
 
All trainers are requested to have all horses back in their allocated/leased stable block no later than 
Friday, 13 Oct 23. 
 
Thank you for your collaboration and cooperation. 
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